
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  
Wednesday 15th Nov … 6.30–8pm, Prayer Meeting for parents, 
  staff, governors and friends of Christ Church 
Friday 17th Nov … Children in Need “Do Your Thing” Day 
Friday 24th Nov … 3pm, Amber Class fundraiser 
Saturday 25th Nov … 10am–2pm, PTFA School Grounds Work  
  Saturday – please come along and give a hand 
Friday 1st Dec … 3pm, PTFA Christmas Fayre 
Monday 4th Dec ... 6pm, Full Governing Body meeting  
Monday 11th Dec … Nursery Christmas production  
Tuesday 12th Dec … Amber & Ruby Christmas production 
Wednesday 13th Dec … Pearl & Diamond Christmas production 
Thursday 14th Dec … Emerald & Topaz Christmas production       
Tuesday 19th Dec … 9.15am, Headteacher’s Commendations  
  Assembly in the school hall 
 Value focus:  Respect  

We are respectful and kind to other people. 
 
 

This weekôs Bible reference :    
“Always try your best. When you do your work,  

imagine you are doing it for God.”  
(Colossians 3:23–24) 

 

 

Friday 17th November is our  

non-uniform “wear something  

spotty” mufti day. Please bring £1. 
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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Christ Church,  
 

Next week is National Road Safety Week  

Firstly, Road Safety Week is about making sure that all children of all ages are  

more aware of how they can stay safe when they are close to roads. Secondly, it  

is a reminder to all adults of their responsibility to keep children safe. This includes 

driving slowly and carefully in built up areas, especially close to schools and play 

areas. And, of course, not parking on the yellow zigzags on Feltham Lane!  
 

Your childõs best road safety teacher is you. This is because basic road safety is best 

taught out on the street. As you know, when your child is out and about with you 

they will copy your example. So please make sure you model good road safety, 

both as a pedestrian and as a driver. 
 

Finally, at this time of year please ensure  

your child wears something light, bright and  

reflective so they can be seen in the dark. 
 

Rupert Kaye, 

Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Calling all 

gardeners  

and DIYers  

Jesus said, òI have come in order that you might have life ð life in all its fullness .ó 

(John 10:10) 

 

 

Homework 
(NO club on 24th November  

 or 1st December. Sorry.) 
Friday 8th December 

 
Football 

Friday 8th December 
 

Autumn After-School Clubs: last dates for the term 

 

 
Art Club 

Monday 4th December 
 

Outdoor Activities 
Monday 4th December 

 
Cooking Club 

Tuesday 5th December 
Wednesday 6th December 
 

Showtime 
Wednesday 6th December 

 
Multi -Sports 

Wednesday 6th December 
 

Choir 
Thursday 7th December 

 

 

 
Christ Church Enchanted  
Forest School Project  
 

 

Saturday 25 th  Nov, 10am ï2pm  
Please come along and help get the Christ Church  
school grounds shipshape before winter arrives.  
We will be having our last family digging, pruning,  
tidying, leaf raking, landscaping session of the year.  
 

 

Wheelbarrows and willing helpers needed!  
          If you would like to help, please wear appropriate  
              warm clothing and (if you can) bring your  
          own spade, garden fork, rake, wheelbarrow  
       and a pair of gardening gloves. Children  
         are very welcome to come and help but they            
                        will need to be supervised by an adult at all times.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trees donated by the Woodland Trust. 
 

Refreshments provided by the Christ Church PTFA (Parents, Teachers and Friends 

Diamond, Pearl, Amber and Ruby – 4.00pm until 5.15pm 
Topaz and Emerald – 5.30pm until 6.45pm 


